
 
Dear                                                

  

We are asking you to please make a donation to The St. Michael Parish School S.M.A.R.T 

Auction. Your participation funds computers, textbooks, curriculum modules, health and safety 

improvements for our school, facility enhancements, and the endowment fund.    
St. Michael Parish School has a vibrant history in the South Puget Sound since the early 1880’s. 

Our school has provided the educational and spiritual foundation for many of our present and 

past community leaders.  With your continued support, St. Michael can preserve its integral 

role in our community.    

The Success of the S.M.A.R.T Auction is largely due to generous donations from local businesses 

and organizations. We hope you will be part of our event by donating goods or services that can 

be featured in our live and silent auction. You are also welcome to make a monetary donation, 

purchase advertising space in our auction catalog, or attend our Gala on April 23rd, 2016 at the 

Red Lion Hotel.  

In return for your generous donation we will recognize your business in our auction catalog.  

Please note that donations must be received by February 29, 2016 in order to be featured in 

our Gala catalog. 
Thank you on behalf of our students, parents and faculty for your interest and support of our 

school and the community.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions or need 

additional information. 

  

  

  

Sincerely,  

  

   

  

 

Aurea Estrella Geraghty – 2015-16 S.M.A.R.T Auction Chair – 253-273-3207 

Smartauction2015@gmail.com 


